
 

 

 

Re: Premises Licence Review Application – By Trading Standards  
Oz Sultan, 348 High Road, Wood Green, London, N22 8JW 

 

I am the licence holder and the dps of Oz Sultan. I have been running this business since 

September of 2019. It provides full time employment for myself and my brother Mehmet, as well 

as for my wife and my daughter who are slightly less involved in the running of the business due to 

their other duties. 

I have had a serious conversation with my brother, concerning the underage sale and the non-duty 

paid cigarettes found in the safe, in our store. I do not condone my brother’s actions but I know 

him well enough to understand that his apology to me is sincere. He had a temporary lapse of 

reason that lead him in this situation. I will reiterate again that I strongly oppose what he did. I still 

hope that the LA will take in consideration the position I am in. Mehmet went through a messy 

divorce; this is the time when my brother needs me the most. As much as I despise his actions, I 

am committed to straighten him up. We have discussed the points that were brought forward in 

the licence review application. Your concerns were taken seriously and they were addressed to 

accordingly.  

I regret to have disappointed you in my ability to uphold licensing conditions. We booked and 

completed a personal licence course/refresher training as we both understand that these mistakes 

cannot happen again. We are spending more time together and I will help him with everything I 

have to make sure that there will be no breaches in the future. 

I do also understand the position that you are in. I am hopeful that we can come to an agreement 

that will give us the opportunity to remedy the situation. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Turac Aydemir 

 

Oz Sultan, 348 High Road, Wood Green, London, N22 8JW 

 

 

………………… …………………….          Date …………   21/03/2022  ……………..  

 




